
From: Nathan Wessler
To: "Miami Police Department Open Records Center"
Subject: RE: Online Open Records Service Request Updated :: W001151-031314
Date: Friday, March 14, 2014 11:39:05 AM

To Whom It May Concern,
 
Thank you for your response. It is not clear from the below email whether this is the Department’s
final response, or whether additional responses to my request will be coming later. I ask because the
request seeks information beyond “departmental orders” or “standard operating procedures”
concerning cell site simulators.
 
Any clarification you can provide would be much appreciated.
 
Sincerely,
 
Nathan Wessler
_______________________________________________ 
Nathan Freed Wessler 
Staff Attorney | Speech, Privacy, and Technology Project 
American Civil Liberties Union 
125 Broad Street, 18th Floor, New York, NY 10004 
212.519.7847 (tel) 
212.549.2654 (fax)
This message may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail that this message has been inadvertently
transmitted to you and delete this e-mail from your system.
 
 
 
From: Miami Police Department Open Records Center [mailto:MiamiPolice@mycusthelp.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 10:00 AM
To: Nathan Wessler
Subject: Online Open Records Service Request Updated :: W001151-031314
 
--- Please respond above this line ---

We have no departmental orders of standard operating procedures covering "cell site simulators"
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